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MARCH 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 
ALTHOUGH THE MUSEUM IS CLOSED FOR THE WINTER  SEASON 

WE ARE ALWAYS OPEN BY APPOINTMEN 
GET A GROUP OF FRIENDS TOGETHER – BOOK A TOUR 

Contact a Museum Executive Member 
 

MUSEUM ASSISTANT REQUIRED 

@ CRANBERRY PORTAGE HERITAGE MUSEUM 

Permanent seasonal position from May – September with 30-

40 hours on site per week  

and part-time from October – April on an as needed basis.   

Responsibilities, Qualifications & Wages can be found on 

cpmuseum.ca   

Submit resume to Cranberry Portage Heritage Museum at PO 

Box 310, Cranberry Portage MB R0B 0H0 or email to 

cphmuseum@gmail.com by April 1, 2024. 

 

		
SUMMER STUDENT/S REQUIRED	

@ CRANBERRY PORTAGE HERITAGE MUSEUM 

In anticipation of the museum receiving funding 
support (GreenTeam & Manitoba Métis 
Federation (MMF)) to pay for these positions, if 
looking for a summer job please contact the 
museum at  cphmuseum@gmail.com and we will 
send you  an Application Form (Word Document 
or PDF)   to complete and return by April  1st, 

2024       

Feel free to also include a resumé if you like. 

 

Personal interviews will then be arranged. 
	

 
Several grants have been applied for and if we are fortunate to be selected, you will be updated in 
one of our upcoming newsletters.  Exciting things could be happening at the museum so keep watch.  
 
 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING PART OF A TEAM.  YOUR EXPERIENCE AND INPUT IS 
VALUABLE AND APPRECIATED.  BECOME A DIRECTOR OR COMMITTEE MEMBER.  CONTACT 
ANY OF THE DIRECTORS LISTED BELOW OR EMAIL cphmuseum@gmail.com  FOR MORE 
INFORMATION.  
 
 



 
 
   

 
 YEAR END IS APPROACHING SOON 

RENEW  YOUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP  
e-transfers can now be made to cphmuseum@gmail.com 

 

Your Memberships and/or donations support the museum by helping 
offset the utility costs as well as summer staffing.   

    Regular Memberships residents       Associate Membership 
     Individuals/Family $15.00/year                     (those who live outside of community) $20.00 
     Student        $10.00 per year                         Institutions     $20.00 per year 
 
(when using e-transfer in the comment portion please provide us with your name, postal 
address, e-mail and/or phone # as well as indicate what your money is for: ie:  
memberships, general donations, or a donation In Memory of ???.  Receipts (if over 
$20.00) will be mailed to you for tax purposes, when applicable.) 
   
                                 CURRENT DIRECTORS AS OF MAY 1, 2023: 

 
Richard Gibbons- President 472-3537                                 Barb Bragg  – Vice President 680-6003  
Mabel Brewer- Treasurer      472-3031 or 271-3081              Patty Klimchuk – Secretary 620-2257                           
Sandra Buchberger – Public Relations Officer 620-1710    Mary-Ann Playford, Curator 271-0365 Text only            
Rene Grenier- Museum Maintenance Officer 472-3965   or email cphmuseum@gmail.com    
 

 
 
 

Submitted by Sandra Buchberger, Public Relations Officer 


